
 
Project Paraguay Foundation March 2024 

 

                                
                

      “As we have therefore opportunity, let us do good unto all men, especially unto them who are of the household of faith .” 
       Galatians 6:10 

         

As we look ahead to the challenges in 2024, 

God reminds us that these are mere 

opportunities for us to do good in assisting our 

brothers and sisters in Paraguay. 

Please be in prayer for Project Paraguay as we 

will be hosting a large team this summer. We 

have many projects lined up. A clinic van will 

be purchased to reach out to the Ava and Mbya 

tribes with medicine and transportation needs. 

We would like to continue constructing and 

developing our newest church La Roca, 

continuing our medical fairs, and conducting 

vacation bible schools. 

This year’s mission trip occurs from July 12th 

to the 23rd. 

 

Our picture page covers two recent events from 

our churches. The top picture show children 

and young adults at Barrio Parque Church with 

Christmas gifts. Project Paraguay provided 

Christmas gifts to members of all our churches. 

The bottom two pictures show El Renuevo 

church members attending a Retreat Camp near 

the town of Altos from January 26th to 28th. In 

the middle, Elder Charlie Mendez speaks to 

members of the church. 

 


